
November 15, 2021

To whom it may concern,

My name is Rachael Hilt, the Food Safety and Quality Officer for Chuckanut Bay Foods in
Blaine, Washington.

We are investigating a potential formulation change or quality deviation from one of our vendors
that caused us to produce Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecakes that do not comply with our sensory
criteria, specifically resulting in a bitter, off taste. While these do not meet our quality standards
there is zero food safety concern associated with these products and no potential risk to
customers.

Item numbers for the Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecakes in question:
● 2291-12 (3 4oz Cheesecake Assortment Egg Nog / Hot Buttered Rum)
● 56070-6 (5” 21.5 oz High Profile Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecake)
● 2270-12 (3” 4oz Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecake)
● 2170-16 (3” 4oz Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecake Bulk Packed)
● 27070-6 (7” 32oz Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecake)

We would respectfully request that you discard all Hot Buttered Rum Cheesecakes that you
have purchased. Please invoice us with the amount discarded and we will provide you with
reimbursement.

Rachael Hilt

Food Safety and Quality Officer
Email: Rachaelh@chuckanutbay.com
Cell: 360-201-8321


